MEWBOURNE OIL COMPANY
P.O. Box 5270 el
Hobbs, NM 88240 B

(505) 393-5905

July 1, 1996
Mr. Paul Evans

Bureau of Land Management
620 E. Greene St
Carlsbad, NM 88220-6292

Dear Mr. Evans,

Enclosed is the original pressure chart from the Mechanical Integrity Test performed on the
Hanley 24 Federal #1_ I submitted a sundry for the re-entry of this well on June 24, 1996. For
unknown reasons, the pressure chart was not submitted with the sundry. I hope my error has not
caused any confusion. Should you have any questions, please contact me.
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